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         See your name in Print! Get in the next edition of Brandhall Beat! How?  
Send us your story  and photos to clair.gardner@brandhall.sandwell.sch.uk 

 INSPIRE - BELIEVE - ACHIEVE 

All of our children; all of the time 

Courage, Compassion, Honesty, Ambition, Respect, Belonging 

 

Diary Dates    

Monday 2nd—Friday 6th  - Y5 Frank 

Chapman Residential. 

Monday 9th July—West Midlands Safari 

Park 

Reminder: 

School will close at 1:30pm on Friday 20th 

July.  

There will be no After School provision on this 

day.  

Friday 06th July—School 

Summer Fair!! 

Please bring your cake     

donations to wear Mufti!  

Remember that school 

closes at 1:30pm so the 

whole family can enjoy the 

fair together 

We are a Non-Smoking Site. 

Smoking or Vaping is not    

permitted anywhere on site. 

You may be liable to a fixed 

fine of £100. 

Joseph Boulton looked 

ultra smart at his Uncle 

Steven and Auntie Anna’s 

Wedding on the 16th June. 

He had the very important 

job of being ring bearer 

and pageboy and made all the adults 

proud by holding his 

cousin, Lottie’s, hand 

whilst walking down the 

aisle. We all think you 

look super in your suit 

Joseph! A huge well done 

from all at Brandhall.  

School Trends 

Orders can now only 

be placed at  

schooltrends.com for 

delivery to your home address.  

To enable them to get your order 

to you before your first day back 

in September your recommended 

last date to order is 12th August 

2018 giving time for your child to 

try on their new     

uniform. 

 

Kinver Sand Houses! 

On Monday Year 2 took their 

school visit to  Kinver Edge to     

support their topic this term of       

Victorian daily life. They started their  

adventure  with a tour of the houses 

and learned how the whole family lived in the 

one room. Then they had the opportunity to try 

on clothes and experienced what it would be like 

to wash the clothes. Hard work! There were no 

washing machines back then! After all the       

manual labour, they enjoyed playing with         

Victorian toys. Year 2 had the most glorious day 

and enjoyed a picnic style lunch overlooking the 

wonderful views. 

Stay mindful when parking 

on and around the school 

site.  

Please Be  Considerate. 

Goodbye Laura Bladen! 

(RHH) 

We would like to wish 

Laura a fond farewell 

and wish her all the luck 

for her new job.  

We would like to thank 

her for over 10 years 

service! Laura, you will 

be missed!  


